
 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 VILLAGE OF ANTIOCH 
 PLANNING and ZONING BOARD 
 ANTIOCH, ILLINOIS 
 
 
 
On Thursday evening, May 12th, 2016, at 7:30 p.m. a public hearing will be held by the Planning and 
Zoning Board of the Village of Antioch, Illinois in the Village Hall Board Room, 874 Main Street, 
Antioch. Illinois, for the purpose of hearing and considering testimony related to a proposed adoption 
of a Site Plan Review Ordinance. This proposed Site Plan Review Ordinance is being proposed to 
modify Chapter 10, Sections 10-11-3 through 10-11-8 and replace Chapter 13 of the Village of 
Antioch’s Zoning Ordinance. 
 

All interested parties are invited to attend the public hearing and will be given an opportunity to be 
heard. 
 
By order of the Corporate Authorities of the Village of Antioch, Illinois. 
 
 
         LORI FOLBRICK 
         VILLAGE CLERK 
Published:  News-Sun 
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